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Dates for your Diary  

Term 2 

Week 10 

Tuesday 22 June 

Debate against Calare PS @ 

Manildra PS 

Friday 25 June 

Last day of Term 

Term 3 

Week 1 

Monday 12 July 

Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 13 July 

Students return 

Week 2 

Wednesday 21 July 

Life Education Van 

Sunday 25 July 

Bunnings BBQ—Volunteers 

welcome 

Willah  25 June 

Jim  1 July 

Jasmine  10 July 

Knox  13 July 

Coco Mai 17 July 

Western District Cross Country 

On Friday 11 June 2021 Will Gosper and Nahla Hennessy 

travelled to Geurie to compete at the Western District Cross 

Country Carnival.  

Both students braved some very cold and soggy conditions to 

achieve outstanding results.  

Will crossed the line in 4 place in the under 11’s division earning 

him a spot at the State Carnvial at Eastern Creek on Friday 16 July 

2021. Best of luck at State Will! 

Nahla came 11th in the 8/9/10’s division. What an amazing 

effort. Well done Nahla! 

 

Kerry Parkes Debating Competition 
On Tuesday 22 June 2021 Manildra Public School will host the 

next round of the Kerry Parkes Debating Competition. We will 

welcome Calare Public School’s debating team to our school with 

the tough topic of ‘Daylight Savings Should Be Abolished’.  

New members to the debating team are Harrison, Emily, Eliza 

and Hallie. They join our seasoned debaters, Jack, Harmonie and 

Pippa.  Best of luck team. 

Staffing at MPS 

Manildra Public School is committed to providing our students 

with the best learning opportunities possible. With this in mind, 

we are very fortunate to welcome back Ms Brooke Gant 3 days 

per week as a School Learning and Support Officer (SLSO).  

Ms Gant will be supporting our teachers in the K/1 and 2/3 class-

rooms focusing on Literacy and Numerousy. This is in addition to 

Mr Harvey and Mrs Smith who are with us 2 days per week 

through our COVID intensive learning support program funding.  



New Sentral Parent Portal 

Manildra Public School have transitioned to a new school management system. Sentral provides a 

single comprehensive interface for the management, tracking and reporting of data for school 

administration and student management.  

Part of this process is to transition from our current parent app, School Stream to the new Parent Portal 

of Sentral.  Letters will be sent home next week with the new portal login details and information on 

the benefits of using the portal.   

If you would like further information now please visit www.sentral.com.au/parents 

Whole School Assembly 

Today we held our a Whole School Assembly. 4/5/6 did a wonderful job showing us some of the 

fantastic things they have been working on lately.  

Congratulations to the following students who received awards.  

 

K/1       School Leaders Awards 

Willa Allcorn      Mackenzie Moses 

Leo Webster (Hall)     Annabelle Francisco 

Jett Rogers      Levi Sharpe   

Lily Gosper      Ollie Gosper  

2/3       Gabe Sigley 

Syd Gosper      4/5/6 

Tom Salter      Chloe Reynolds 

Lehannah Lucas     Jackson Taylor 

Katie Forbes      Eliza O’Brien 

Fatricia Avila      Hallie Ross 

Life Education Van 

Healthy Harold and the Life Education Van is coming to Manildra Public School on Wednesday 22 July. 

Notes will be sent home to families next week.  

Life Education helps children to: 

• Connect the choices they make with short and long-term consequences. 

• Value their safety and health. 

• Develop positive attitudes for safer and healthier choices. 

• Build confidence and skills to manage peer and community pressure. 

https://www.sentral.com.au/parents


Tuckshop  
 

Please contact the office if you are  

available to help in Term 3 

Jolly Soles Fundraising 

A quick reminder that the Mnaildra Public School P&C are selling Jolly Soles 

socks for $6 per pair. There are lots of colourful, fun designs. We currently 

have 4 boxes available. Please contact the office if you would like to sell a 

box or even just purchase some for yourself.  

 

Bunnings BBQ 

Manildra Public School P&C will be hosting the Bunnings BBQ on 

Sunday 25 July 2021. This is a fantastic opportunity for the P&C to raise 

funds to go towards the Senior Class excursion to Broken Bay and 

many other resources that the school needs. If you are available to help 

in any way, please let us know.  



  manildra  Community News & Information  . . . . . 

 Medical Centre . . 

Dr. Vikki Wymer  
consults every  Tuesday &      
Friday between  9.00am & 
1.00pm.  Phone 6364 5901 
for an appointment 

MADIA MEETINGS 

Held the 1st Wednesday of each month 

at  Manildra Memorial Hall 

 7:30pm  - All Welcome 

MANILDRA MATTERS ARTICLES 

Email articles/news to  

manildramatters@live.com 

MANILDRA CRAFT COTTAGE  

We have freshly cooked cakes,  

biscuits/slices Wed to Sun 

 

Church Services 
St Michaels Catholic Church                 

Saturdays @ 5pm 

 

St Lukes Anglican Church 

2nd & 4th Sunday of month at  

11:00 am. All welcome  
 

 
 

Uniting Church 

 3rd Sunday of the month—9am 

Community Notes Close for any additions  10.00am Thursdays  Email to: renae.allcorn@det.nsw.edu.au OR  j.hoolahan@bth.catholic.edu.au 

CHANGE OF MOVIE  

Now being screened on …  

      19th and 20th June   

 is “Long Short Story”  
Starring Noni Hazelhurst 


